
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

A big “Thanks” to all that help with all of the events through the month of 

October!  It was a successful month.  Make sure to get the word out that we will 

be having our Mass at 6:30 for Deceased Members followed by our annual Wine & 

Cheese Social at the next meeting on December 3rd. Our council is still in need of 

new officers.  Please consider taking on an open position.   

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• Discussion on the events through the month of October.  Faith Formation Meal, 

Potato Pancake Supper, Elevate Banquet,, Trick or Treat Trail). Everything went 

well. 

• Father Matthew reported on Confirmation Candidate working with other kids in 

small groups to help with everyone’s studies. 

• Discussion on helping donate for the AED in Gilman.  Donation of $300  was 

approved. 

• Discussion for a Donation for a Veteran’s memorial in St. Cloud. 

• Discussion on Pork Chop Bingo in February 

• Planning for the upcoming Mass and Wine and Cheese Social on Dec 3rd. 

• Greg Novak will use the KC name to have Omelet Breakfasts again at the old 

bank. 

Pot of Gold: Jamie Ranweiler  Council jackpot: Bill Pietrowski 

Next Council Meeting—Mass /Wine & Cheese Social!  

Tuesday December 3rd at 6:30PM  

Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 
All members are encouraged to attend and bring guests. 

Number: 440 Council Bulletin November 2024 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Mass of Deceased Members at 6:30 on Dec 3rd followed by the annual Wine 
and Cheese Social 

• Widow Baskets in Mid December 

Membership:  Council members who have not paid their membership dues are 

encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Jeff Mastey. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Jeff Mastey, Financial Secretary  

  13290 75th Ave NE,  Foley, MN  56329 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$9,245.90. 

Good of the Order 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Doug Novak, Rob 

Ratka 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


